
 
 
 

East Rutherford PTA 
Letter from the President 

 
 

Dear Families, 
 
As your newly elected PTA President I would like to welcome all new families to the East Rutherford 
school district and welcome back all our returning families. I look forward to working with all of you.  We 
have an amazing group of parents working on our PTA board as well as supportive principals and staff.  I 
hope your summer was great and you are all ready for a wonderful 2016-2017 school year!  
 
Our PTA is made up of parents, teachers, guardians, grandparents, school staff and community leaders 
that all want to improve the educational life for our children. The PTA welcomes all ideas and support to 
help our children grow! 
 
The PTA provides many activities, services and fundraisers throughout the year such as, Ice cream social, 
picture day, book fairs, holiday bazaars, assemblies and much more. We hope that all families can be 
part of the wonderful things we do through the year. 
 
Please review the attached packet of information on membership, class parent & pledge forms. Please 
complete any forms and return in the envelope marked ”PTA” no later than September 16th. 
 
Our first PTA meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 28th in the Faust School. 
I look forward to working with all of you in the upcoming school year. Please refer to the East Rutherford 
Board of Education website (www.erboe.net) or our East Rutherford PTA Facebook page for upcoming 
meetings and events.  
 
The Executive Board is listed below please feel free to contact any of us with any questions or concerns. 
 
President         Meghan Havriliak 
Vice President   Ariella Alvarez 
Treasurer    Lisa Ragozzino 
Corresponding Secretary Aliza Rahman 
Recording Secretary  Jennifer Kwantes  
 
    
Best Regards, 
 
 
Meghan Havriliak, President  

http://www.erboe.net/


 


